Notice

This is to inform you that The University of Burdwan has already  conducted an academic conference, where the VC and all the Principals of different colleges were present, regarding the conduction of the final semester examination.

Therefore, on the basis of that meeting and the instructions obtained from it, we have decided to conduct a meeting  on *04.08.2020 at around 11 am* via the online platform *GOOGLE MEET* on the following issues: 

1. Semester VI examination

2. Restarting VI semester classes

2. First semester admission and commencement of classes

3. Miscellaneous.

Each member of our college family is requested to join the meeting. 

The link will be provided 5 minutes before the commencement of  the meeting. 

Hope, everybody will positively be there. 

Regards,

Principal

Kabikankan Mukundaram Mahavidyalaya

